
 

   

   

  

 

Date: Jan. 10, 20 
 
To: Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Subject: A statement for SAR information shown on the web for model SM-A015V 
 
FCC ID: ZCASMA015V 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We request permission to use the current UM without SAR information which will be 
shown on the website:www.samsung.com/sar before produce launching. 
The information will include the below two items. 
1. Body-worn SAR testing has been carried out at a separation

 distance of 1cm.  
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
JP KIM 


